
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

November 2022 

11/2: Public Outreach Committee meeting. Trustee L’Ecluse, Office Manager 
Chapman and I met with consultants from Redistricting Insights to discuss the 
plan for District election zone mapping. Items of discussion included the possible 
need for updating the District’s redistricting resolution, whether or not we are 
governed by the CA Voting Rights Act, and a timeline for the effort. 

11/4: Meeting with Jacobson Markham LLP. I met with Joseph Urbanic from 
Jacobson Markham to discuss litigation. 

11/9: 2022 Newsletter meeting. Office Manager Chapman and I met with Robin 
Hardy and Audrey Farrington to discuss the 2022 Newsletter. Audrey will be the 
new technical writer and has an extensive resume and qualifications. 

11/10: City of Sacramento – Tiscornia Park meeting. I met with City Staff, 
representatives for the Shingle Springs Rancheria, and stakeholders along the 
American River Parkway to discuss development of the new children’s play 
structure at Tiscornia Park. 

11/10: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized item consisted of an approval 
of resolutions and agreements to participate in the State’s 2023 Flood 
Maintenance Assistance Program. The item was followed-up immediately 
thereafter with the bi-annual Harassment Training. 

11/10: CalTrans AR Bridge – New Bike Ramp Connection meeting. I met with 
staff from Sac County Regional Parks and Cal Expo to discuss the North Levee 
bike trail connection from the American River Bridge Widening Project. It is not 
clear who would be the applicant for the permit to add the trail to the levee and 
floodway nor who would be responsible for long term O&M of the new feature. 
The County prefers a bike trail connection via a bridge across Bushy Lake 
Slough.  

11/16: American River Parkway Firesafe Council Consultant meeting. 
Superintendent Webb and I met with consultants from Deer Creek Resources to 
provide details about fires and fire response activity along the levees and 
Parkway. 
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